
 

FUTURE MEETINGS: Sept. 06, 2016 Caboto Club Oct. 04, 2016 Ciociaro Club 

 Nov. 01, 2016 Spago Ristorante Dec. 06, 2016 Fogolar Furlan 

 Jan. 10, 2017 TBD Feb. 07, 2017 Torino Restaurant 

 Mar. 07, 2017 TBD Apr. 04, 2017 TBD 

 May 02, 2017 TBD June 06, 2017 TBD 

     
President: Emanuele Calamita (519) 969 4259 DIRECTORS: Joe Greco (519) 796 6824 

Vice-President: Frank Moceri (519) 796 2271  Frank D'Agnillo (519) 259 7065  

Secretary: Niva Segatto (519) 946-0394  Joe Balsamo (519) 250 5190 

Treasurer: Remo Di Paolo (519) 982 0850  Danny Castellan (519) 819 5585 

Past-President: Ferruccio DaSacco (519) 944 6993  Emanna Filice (519) 258 0000 

 Niva Segatto (519) 946-0394                                             Administrative Assistant: 

Special Events Chair: Danny Castellan (519) 819 5585 Social Media Chair : Frank D'Agnillo (519) 259 7065  

Membership Chair: Niva Segatto (519) 946 0394 Scholarship Chair: Joe Balsamo (519) 250 5190 

Guest Speaker Chair: Joe Greco (519) 796 6824 Newsletter Chair: Danny Castellan (519) 819 5585 

National Federation 
Ex Officio:  Frank Moceri (519) 796 2271 Finance   

Committee: 

                                National Federation Representative:      Frank Moceri -  Danny Castellan - Emanuele Calamita 

Remo Di Paolo, Ferruccio DaSacco, 
Corey Castellan 

Youth Committee 
Chair: 

Joe Balsamo 
Ferruccio DaSacco 

(519) 250 5190 
(519) 944 6993 

Golf Chair: 
Frank Moceri / 
Tony Pupatello  

(519) 796 2271 
(519) 944 7878 

  

c/o  P.  O. BOX 502, Windsor, Ontario; N9A 6M6 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

COMMITTEES 

Canadians of Italian Heritage Building Business & Professional Networks Across Canada 

NEWSLETTER 
October 27, 2016 Volume  55  - Issue  3 

CIBPA WEB SITE:    http://windsor.cibpa.com/ 
WEB PAGE MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY - MEMBER LOGIN 

USERNAME: “windsor”  / PASSWORD:  “cibpa” 

NEXT MEETING: TUESDAY  November 01,  2016   @   5:30 pm 

SPAGO RISTORANTE 
Erie St. E. Windsor, ON  



NEWSLETTER on WEB 
http://windsor.cibpa.com/upload/documents/cibpa_dec2012_newsletter.pdf 

MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY ON WEB PAGE 
MEMBER LOGIN: USERNAME: “windsor” 
         PASSWORD  “cibpa” 

 
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
Dear Members, 
  

 Hopefully we will see many of you at 
the next general meeting at Spago    
Restaurant on Erie Street.  
 I would like to thank the members 
that went to the National Federation of 
CIBPA's annual general meeting in  
Niagara this past weekend, to experience 
and share networking ideas with the 
other Chapters.    
 Please try to bring a guest that will 
enjoy and support our association.  
 
Emanuele Calamita 
President, CIBPA Windsor 

 
GUEST SPEAKER 
 
 
 
 

Our Guest Speaker this 
month will be Mr. Al       
Frederick - Chief of      
Windsor Police 
 
We like to thank Mr. Doug 
Diet – Assistant Fire Chief of 

Windsor Fire & Rescue Services for his 
informative talk on fire prevention. 
 
Joe Greco 
Guest Speaker Chair  

 
MEMBERSHIP 
 
 
Let’s welcome member     
Maurizio Mastroianni,         

Financial Advisor for Investors Group. 
  
Dues: 
 A reminder the membership fees are 
due by October 31, 2016, Mail your 
cheque to PO Box 502, Windsor, On 
N9A 6M6 or bring to the next assembly 
meeting. 
 
Applications: 
 On our new website Membership 
applications are available for new   
members. “cibpa.windsor.com”. 

Let’s grow our association with new 
friends.  
 
Guests: 
 They are welcome to attend one of 
our dinner meetings. The fee is $50, if 
they can be a potential member will be 
credited.  
 Please register your guest by calling, 
email or texting me. 
 
Niva Segatto, 
Membership Chairperson  

 This years CIBPA 
Children  Christmas 
Party will be at the 
Fogolar Furlan on 
North Service Road in 
the rear Building  
Windsor North Hall.  
The event is open to 
members children and 

grandchildren. For Santa’s gift the age is 
10 years and under. 
  The party starts at 11:30 a.m. with 
lunch at noon followed by                 
entertainment. Entertainment this year 
other than the visit from Santa Claus 
will something exciting for the children. 
The cost this year is adults $20 and  
children $10 inclusive. 
 Registration form is attached please 
complete. 
 Please support the raffle at the      
assembly dinner meeting.  
 The proceeds will go to support the 
event. Thank you.  
  
Niva Segatto and Linda De Luca 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NATIONAL 
FEDERATION 
 
 The National Federation 

of CIBPA's was hosted this past week-
end by CIBPA Niagara. 
 Representing the Windsor Chapter 
were Frank Moceri, Dan Castellan, Niva 
Segatto, Tony Pupatello, Sonia         
Lenhardt, Linda DeLuca. 
After the National Federation meetings, 
we experienced good networking with 
Niagara chapter members at DaGiorno 
Ristorante. 
 The delegation went to Niagara on 
the Lake for lunch hosted at Dalle Valle 
restaurant.  Then off to Konzelman's 
winery for a tour of the only winery in 
the Niagara region that is on the lake 
front.   In the evening formal dinner 
with CIBPA Niagara members,         
dignitaries and members of the United 
States Supreme Court at Ruth's Chris 
Restaurant.  
 
Elections results: 
President - Robert Sacco (Toronto) 
Executive Vice President - Gianni     
Leonetti (Hamilton) 
Vice President of Administration - Frank 
Moceri (Windsor) 
Vice President of Finance - Ryan Ricci 
(Ottawa) 
Vice President of Communications - 
Salvatore Cimmino (Montreal) 
 
 Next year with Canada's 150         
anniversary, heritage month, the annual 
general meeting will be held in June 
2017 in Ottawa Ontario.  
 
Frank Moceri 
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CHILDREN’S  

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

SUNDAY DECEMBER 18, 2916 





October 2016 General Assembly Meeting 
October 04 2016 - Ciociaro Club 
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 National Federation Annaul General Meeting 2016 
October 21 - 23, 2016 - Niagara Falls Ontario 


